
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beacon Falls Community Media Center Building Committee 

10 Maple Ave 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 
 

 

In place of their regular meeting, the Building Committee met on ​March 28, 2018 at the 

Seymour Community Center, 20 Pine Street, Seymour at 5:30pm ​for a tour of the 

Community Center facilities.​. 

 

Members Present: Chairman Michale Krenesky, Arlene Brumer 

 

Others Present: Susan Dowdell, Library Director; Mary McNelis, Seymour Community Center 

Director; Thomas Greber, prospective committee member;  

 

No regular meeting was called to order. ​Instead Seymour Community Center director 

Mary McNelis gave the members present a tour of the first floor of the facility and 

answered questions regarding space usage, what they would have done differently 

regarding that space usage and purpose, and the integration of the different departments 

(including the Senior Center and Recreation Department) required to to organize and 

share that space. 

 

The next regular monthly meeting will be held ​April 23, 2018 at 7:00pm ​ in the Library.  

 

Kerri Vardon 

Community Media Center Building Committee  

 

CC: Library Director 

       Parks & Rec Commission, Chairman 

       Community Media Center Building Committee members 

  


